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TWEED VALLEY HOSPITAL PROJECT  
Construction works notification 

JULY 2022 
The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction of 
the new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main hospital 
buildings. The new hospital is on track to open to patients in 2023. 

Traffic changes on Cudgen Road from 7 July 2022  
The widening of Cudgen Road as part of the Tweed Valley Hospital project is continuing with traffic changes required 
to enable the next section of the widening works. From 7 July, weather pending, several traffic changes will take place: 

 The eastbound bus stop will move approximately 20-30 metres to the east.  

 The restricted right-hand turn and detour near the entry to TAFE will be removed with the normal traffic 
arrangement returned.  

 Traffic barriers will be placed on Cudgen Road to narrow the lane, allowing a safe work area to construct the 
new road pavement.  

 At the western end of the hospital site, traffic barriers will be in place to allow a safe work area to construct new 
drainage and kerbing.  

These traffic arrangements will be in place for approximately six weeks, weather pending.  

Please see maps on the next page for details of the traffic arrangement during these works.  

What to expect: 
 The eastbound bus stop will move approximately 20-30 metres to the east.  

 Pedestrians will be diverted to the southern side of Cudgen Road during these works with pedestrian islands in 
place to assist with safe road crossings.   

 Reduced speed limit to 40km/h on Cudgen Road in the vicinity of the works. 

 Signage in place to advise of footpath route diversion and reduced speed limits.  

 Delays may be experienced due to the reduced speed limits. We apologise for the inconvenience and thank you 
for your patience.  

Keeping you informed  
We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the new 
Tweed Valley Hospital.  

We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au or contact the 
project team for further information on 1800 992 634 -  Construction enquiries Option 1 / General enquiries Option 2.
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Traffic changes on Cudgen Road from 7 July 2022 – Near Kingscliff TAFE          
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Indicative map - Traffic changes on Cudgen Road from 7 July 2022 – Near Kingscliff TAFE 
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Indicative map - Traffic changes on Cudgen Road from 7 July 2022 – Western side of the hospital site 
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